
 
 

Branson Campout  
July 16 – 19, 2020 

        Treasure Lake RV Resort 
 

Our hosts for this trip were Larry & Billie Oth and Larry Page. 
There were 10 member coaches in attendance: Campbell, Evans, Francis, 
Kooy, Johnson, Marbury, Mitchell, Oth, Page, Trippenssee. 
 

 
There were three guest coaches: Bob/Marilyn Mitchell, 
Bill/Sharon Keegan and Brad/Rose Mudget. Welcome to our 
newest members Bob & Marilyn! There were several of us that 
arrived a day early and enjoyed a little more visiting time. Rose 
Mudget who loves arts and crafts gave each lady there a 
bracelet that she had made.  Thank you Rose! 
 
Thursday evening, we went to Branson Landing and were able 
to dine at the restaurant of our choice. Several tried either 
Paula Deen’s Family Kitchen or White River Fish House. We 
enjoyed walking along the landing and watching the water 
show. 
 
Some ice cream after dinner really hit the spot too. 
 

 
 
Since Branson has so much to offer, it was a week-end of picking what you wanted to do. Friday night’s dinner 
was furnished by the campground which served pulled pork, baked beans, coleslaw, and buns. We had a 
presentation by Sky Med who gave away several door prizes, and served root-beer floats. The Mitchells 
cleaned up on the door prizes but there were a few others that won items as well. 
 
 



Some 
afternoons 
before it got 
too hot, we 
were able to 
sit under the 
canopy with 
fans and get a 
little visiting in. 
 
 
 

 
There were 3 
members with new 
or new-to-them 
coaches – Marbury’s, 
Mitchells, and 
Johnsons. We had 
fun touring all of 
them!  
 
(Frank and Bob) tried 
to fix an awning that 
wasn’t broken. LOL 
but... I will say they 
did get lots of other 
things figured out on 
Frank and Vicki’s new 
coach. 
 
 

 
Saturday night’s dinner choice was Italian food at Florentino’s. It didn’t seem to matter whether you ate pizza, 
spaghetti or a sample plate of items, all seemed to enjoy their food. 
 
On Sunday morning we enjoyed a Good-Bye 
breakfast furnished by our hosts.  As we all 
headed home, we looked forward to the next 
time we can be together to enjoy the camping life 
together. 
 
Hope to see you in Eureka Springs in September, 
 
Candy 
 

While others cleaned their coach       
 


